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16 February 2018 
 
 
Southland Touch Team information 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers 
 
A Year 3 and 4 team has been entered in the 2018 Southland Touch Competition being 
held in Gore . The next games are next week - Wednesday 21 February 2018. All games 
will be played at Newman Park, Gore.  
 
The draw will be available each week on the website - www.sporty.co.nz/easternprim 
 
As this is an afterschool activity it is up to parents to organise transport themselves.  
(Or maybe a transport roster?) 
 
Janine Kubiak (Ph 0221826531) has offered to coach the team on Wednesday night’s 
and will run practices during lunchtimes each week. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please contact me at school if you have any questions. 
 
Thanks.   
 
 
Lockie Brenssell  
Sports Coordinator 

 
Y3&4 Team 

Coach – Ms Janine Kubiak 
HERIOT 

 

 
Hana Brandon 
Lucy Kubiak 

Georgia Lapthorne 
Addie McHutchon 

Hamish Pringle 
Tio Roulston 

Taimani Tuivailal – Wagener 
Chloe Young 
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